
Hello Hamilton Parents and Families,  

Now that we are in the month of May, we are closely approaching the end of the school year. The month of May is full of
upcoming celebrations.  We have a wide range of celebrations including the 8th grade trip to Great America, Super Hawk
Matinee, TK/K & 8th grade graduations, and School Wide Field Day. Students who are involved in unsafe or negative
behavior such as: fighting, horse playing/play fight (aka slap boxing etc.) and or posting inappropriate images on social
media will be excluded from festivities and possibly the 8th grade Promotion Ceremony on 5/6/2022. Please communicate
with your student(s) about maintaining a positive behavior for the remainder of the school year to avoid exclusion and
possible suspensions from school or school festivities.
In the month of May, we also have Mental Health Awareness Week which we encourage you to celebrate by showing School
Spirit by following the dress code for each day. Monday 5/2 -Wear you favorite band/artist t-shirt. Tuesday 5/3-Twin day.
Wednesday 5/4- Wear your workout Gear. Thursday5/5-Wear your favorite hat. Friday 5/6-Wear green day. 
At Hamilton, we strive to make safety a priority for all our students. Many parents/guardians are stopping in the middle of
the street to drop off students which puts our students in immediate danger. Please make sure to put our students safety
first when you come to drop off and pick up your students by making safe choices and putting their safety first. 
One important final note: backpacks will not be allowed on campus effective May 19, 2022. 

Parent Coffee Hour- Wednesdays at 9:30am in
room 13
Food Bank Delivery@ Flagpole at 10:30 Wed. 
May 18
School wide Field Day- Fri. May 20th
TK & Kinder Graduation- Wed. May 25th
(Cafeteria) at 9:00am
8th Grade Graduation-  Thurs. May 26th (North
Gym) at 9:30am
Last day for students- Thurs. May 26

May 2022

 

School Site Council- Thurs. May 19 from 3:10-
4:10pm

     LIFE SKILL OF THE MONTH: Fairness

For Covid related questions call 1833-422-4255 
or the website myturn.ca.gov
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